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PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF CARLTON INITIATES WATER CURTAILMENT STAGE 1 - LIMITED WATER SHORTAGE ALERT
ODD/EVEN WATERING EFFECTIVE JULY 9, 2018

Carlton, Oregon - June 29, 2018 — The City of Carlton’s Public Works Director Bryan Burnham initiated Stage 1
of the City’s Water Curtailment Plan as defined by the October 2014 Water Management and Conservation Plan.
This is a proactive measure designed to reduce demand on the City’s water system and the potential for a water
shortage and decreased water quality when minor maintenance work or damage repair is required at water
mains or reservoirs or if drought conditions exist.

Stage 1 implements a mandatory odd-even day restriction by address for the watering of lawns. This means
odd numbered addresses may water their lawns on odd numbered days and even numbered addresses may
water on even numbered days beginning on Monday, July 9, 2018 until further notice.

More information about the water curtailment along with the complete Water Management and Conservation
Plan is available for public viewing at City Hall during regular business hours and on the city’s website
(https://www.ci.carlton.or.us/publicworks/page/water-management-and-conservation-plan).

For additional comments, concerns or questions, please contact City Hall at (503) 852-7575.

Posted: 6/29/2018 (City website, Nextdoor, City Hall, Post Office, Ladd Park Kiosk)

The Mission of the City of Carlton is to safeguard and enhance the
vitality and livability of the community by providing essential services with professionalism and integrity.



